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Guardian Pharmacy opens distribution 
center 
Guardian Pharmacy, one of the largest institutional pharmacy companies in the U.S., is opening a distribution center 
in Crestview Friday that will service the Pensacola Bay area. 

Guardian President Robert Dunn said the pharmacy will service long-term care facilities, including nursing homes and 
in-home health care service providers. 

The initial pharmacy staffing in Crestview has created nine new jobs, all hired locally with plans to double that number 
within the next year.  

The pharmacy is locally owned and operated by Dunn in partnership with Guardian Pharmacy LLC. 

	
  


